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Dear colleagues! 

 

     Bashkir State Medical University is pleased to invite a team of your university to participate in the 

International Student Olympiad in Surgery that will be held on April 25-26, 2019 in the city of Ufa.  

     We invite third to sixth-year students of the Faculty of General Medicine and the Faculty of 

Pediatrics applied and reported accurate information about themselves on the website of the Olympiad 

within the established deadlines. The accompanying team mentor is welcome to join the jury. Each 

team consists of 7-8 students. Maximum number of teams is 25. After the 25th team has been 

registered, other applications will not be accepted. 

      More detailed information about the eligibility criteria for participation in the Olympiad can be 

found on the official website of the university www.bashgmu.ru. You can register your team using 

electronic form emailed to olympiada _2019@mail.ru, the deadline is March 20, 2019. The teams 

can be registered online on the official website of Bashkir State Medical University or by the address: 

Lenin Street 3, Ufa, 450008. 

      If you have any questions concerning preparation, participation and conducting of the Olympiad, 

please feel free to contact:  

- Professor Makhmud Timerbulatov, mob. +7 917 3577528 

- Professor Ildar Khidiyatov, mob..:+7 927 3037529. 

 

 

Rector of BSMU                                                                                                       V.N. Pavlov  

 

 

 
Contact person: Ildar Khidiyatov, mob. +79273037529 

 


